Brabourne Church of England Primary School

Brabourne, Ashford, Kent TN25 5LQ * Tel/Fax 01303 813276 * email office@brabourne.kent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Stapley

17th June 2022

Dear New Year R Parents

I am delighted that your child will be starting school at Brabourne CEP School in September 2022. I would like to wish a very warm welcome to our new parents/carers and thank you for choosing our school. I hope your child will have a wonderful time at Brabourne, full of happy friendships and exciting opportunities for learning and development.

For parents/carers with siblings already in the school, we look forward to meeting the brothers and sisters of some of our current pupils.

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with details of the events taking place over the summer, designed to allow your child to have a happy and smooth start to school in September.

Our summer events will allow you the opportunity to meet Mrs Winchester, our Reception Class Teacher, and provide two 'taster afternoons' to help your child to get a feel for the classroom and meet some new classmates. The summer events will be as follows:

Thursday 23rd June 2-2.45pm - Meet Mrs Winchester

A briefing by Mrs Winchester about your child's first year at Brabourne. New pupils should not attend this briefing, as it is for information only.

Tuesday 28th June - Taster Afternoon 1

Drop new pupils off at 1.30pm and pick up 2.45pm. An afternoon of fun and new friends exploring Venus Class and the outdoor area. (Please bring a water bottle).

Tuesday 5th July - Taster Afternoon 2

Drop new pupils off at 1.30pm and pick up 2.45pm. An afternoon of fun and new friends exploring Venus Class and the outdoor area. (Please bring a water bottle).

For these events, please enter/exit/drop-off/collect via the Hall door. This will be sign posted.

To ease the children into school life, our September timetable is detailed below. We will write to you nearer the time to give further details of your child's September start.

Friday 2nd September – Parent Consultation meetings (Mrs Winchester will organise these times with you).

A one-to-one meeting with Mrs Winchester and the opportunity to ask any questions.

Brabourne Church of England Primary School

Brabourne, Ashford, Kent TN25 5LQ * Tel/Fax 01303 813276 * email office@brabourne.kent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Stapley

Monday 5th September - School day from 9.15-11.15am

Tuesday 6th September - School day from 9.15-11.15am

Wednesday 7th September - School day from 9.15am-1pm (pupils stay for lunch)

Thursday 8th September - School day from 9.15am-1pm (pupils stay for lunch)

Friday 9th September - School day from 9.15am-1pm (pupils stay for lunch)

Monday 12th September - Pupils in full-time from today.

Please wear school uniform and bring a water bottle, but bags are not needed until Monday 12th September.

We very much look forward to meeting you and your child over the next few weeks. Please do contact us if you have any questions in the meantime.

With best wishes

Andrew Stapley

Headteacher